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Dear Travel Agencies Partners, 
 
We are pleased to announce that Turkish Airlines resumed its scheduled flights on: 
 
         Istanbul (IST) - Tehran (IKA) - Istanbul (IST) route effective July 8th 2025  
         Istanbul (IST) - Shiraz (SYZ) - Istanbul (IST) route effective July 9th 2025 
 
 
We kindly request your support in communicating this update to your customers and 
initiating sales accordingly, for further details including the schedules, please refer to your 
GDS, Turkish Airlines reservation systems, and Turkish Airlines communication channels. 
 
Please note that Turkish Airlines reserves the right to modify conditions without prior 
notice. 
 
Thank you for your continued partnership and support.  
TURKISH AIRLINES  
  
 
 

 


